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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: March 27, 2025  
 
PREPARED BY: Anthony J. Mejia, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF AN AD HOC CITY COUNCIL SUBCOMMITTEE FOR 

THE CITY SEAL REDESIGN 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Confirm the appointment of Mayor Harnik and Councilmember Pradetto to an ad hoc City Council 
Subcommittee for the City Seal redesign. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On March 27, 2025, the City Council held a Study Session to receive an update on the City Seal 
redesign process. During the session, staff recommended a comprehensive approach to ensure 
the new design effectively represents the community. To support this effort, staff proposed 
forming an ad hoc City Council Subcommittee to provide guidance throughout the process. The 
subcommittee will collaborate with staff to review design concepts and facilitate public 
engagement. Mayor Harnik has nominated Councilmember Pradetto and herself to serve on the 
subcommittee. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s Office.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no financial impact associated with this action. 


